UMS staff and students in a grmip photo after the gotong-royong.

UMS clean -up via gotong-royong
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KOTA KINABALU Some 200 staff and students of the Universiti Malay51a Sabah (UMS)

Faculty of Business, Economics and Accountancy (FPEP) implemented the “Gayang Roy-

ong Perdana Sayangi UMS, Sayangi FPEP” Programme at the faculty recently.

FPEP Dean, Assoc Prof Dr Raman Noordin said the programme, among others, was
to foster awareness of the importance of maintaining cleanliness and creating a con-
ducive environment through the spirit of cooperation and mutual help.

“Specifically, this programme is a student initiative of the Association of Business,
Economics and Accounting Students (PMPEP).

“But, I fully support this initiative and hope that such programme will continue to
be intensified in future. Well done and congratulations, “ he said when speaking at the
programime.

During the programme, students and staff cleaned the inside and outside of the fac-
ulty building including drainage areas and remote corners.

Also present were Deputy Dean (Student Affairs and Postgraduate) FPEP Dr Kamisan
Pusiran, Program Chairman Eugenie Leong dan PMEP President Gan Chee Houe.
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